
 

Memorandum 20-037 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  MARCH 4, 2020 

SUBJECT: TRAVEL AUTHORIZATION FOR COUNCILMEMBER ADERHOLD TO ATTEND THE LOCAL 
GOVERNMENT CLIMATE ACTION WORKSHOP MARCH 19, 2020 IN ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 

  
Councilmember Aderhold is requesting authorization to attend the Local Government Climate Action 
Workshop as a representative of the City of Homer. The Alaska Center is hosting the one day workshop and 
it’s intended for community leaders to share ongoing efforts related to forming climate change mitigation 
and adaptation and disaster resilience actions. 
 
 
 
Cost estimates for travel include round trip airfare from Homer to Anchorage at $282 and room rates range 
from $100 to $149 per night.  Per Diem is $58 per day, for three meals if needed. 
 
Recommendation:  Approve travel for Councilmember Aderhold to attend the Local Government Climate 
Action Workshop, March 19, 2020 in Anchorage, Alaska.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


